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 Alison Kemp AMEND2015/2696/P 03/06/2015  07:53:14 The proposed front and rear elevations do not conform to the requirements of the current design guides 

of the council ie the front elevation should be two dormer windows of the same width as the windows 

below and in the same line. This has been done on the planning applications for 57, 59 and 61 Princess 

Road which have recently been approved for mansard roof extensions. 

It is planning policy to retain the butterfly shape of the rear parapet wall which has been removed here.

Drawing PL-220 shows the rear parapet to numbers 18 and 19 Edis street as virtually flat lines. This is 

not correct – No 18 and 19 Edis Street retain the butterfly shape, as do recently extended 57,59 and 61 

Princess Road. Removal of the existing V shape at No 17 Edis Street  is unacceptable.
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